
Term 3 Newsletter - Year 1 

DINOSAURUMPUS!
Next term, we will be learning 
about Dinosaurs! We will be 
looking at the different species 
of dinosaur and the environment 
they may have lived in. In our 
science we will be looking at 
animals including humans, 
focussing on different categories 
of animals e.g mammals, reptiles 
etc. We will also continue our 
seasonal change spotting. 

In English, we will be learning the story ‘Harry 
and the Bucketful of Dinosaurs’ as well as 
looking at some other dinosaur related 
stories.The children will re-tell parts and 
change the story using their own ideas. Within 
this context, we will 
reinforce use of correct punctuation. 
We will be reading the book Chalk, where we 
meet a very special dinosaur.
They will also find out about the 
dinosaurs in Harry’s story.  We will 
be writing non-fiction dinosaur fact
files.

Also this term…
In Maths, we will be covering addition and 
subtraction within 20 and then looking at 
numbers to 50.

In History, we will be finding out about Mary 
Anning and her fossil hunting adventure.

In Design Technology, we will be focusing on 
mechanisms and making moving dinosaurs.

In PSHE, we will be looking at Dreams and 
Goals and thinking about how we can achieve 
some of these!

In Religious Education, we will continue looking 
at Christianity, focussing on the parable of 
“The lost son.”

Remember Gym/Dance is on a Wednesday and 
Games is on a Friday. This term in Games we 
will be playing netball!

Just a few reminders:
- First day back is Wednesday 3rd January.
- Please ensure all children wear their P.E. to school on Wednesdays and Fridays. 
- Read, read, read! Please continue to read with your child at home and sign the homelink book to let us know that the books have been 
read.
- Please ensure ALL items of clothing are named – this includes hats, scarves and gloves. Thank you :) 
- Remember LKL homework is set on Google Classroom and is shared and celebrated on Friday afternoons so please upload what you do!


